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It’s halfway through the term already. As I always say to the students “time flies when 
you’re having fun.” 
 
The Orange High School 2018 Student Representative Council and Sports Council were 
officially inducted into their respective roles on Wednesday night. We have a strong 
and passionate leadership team with great potential going into next year. These           
students, as our school motto says will “honour the past” and work as a team to 
“create the future.” I would like to thank all the parents for attending the evening to 
support their children in celebrating this achievement. 
 
Congratulations to our Year 8 debating team after defeating CRTHS on Tuesday, arguing 
the negative side of the topic “More government money should be spent on research”.  
Unfortunately Year 11 students from Kinross Wolaroi School marginally beat them in 
the final. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Following a formal announcement by the Secretary for Department of Education, I would 
like to share that I have been offered and accepted a new role as Director, Educational 
Leadership. This reshaped leadership position will start in Term 2 2018. The decision to 
apply, and ultimately accept the role, has been a 51% to 49% line ball call, and the result of 
much personal consternation over recent weeks. I love Orange High School and it goes 
without saying that I will very much miss our school and in particular, the students and 
staff who comprise such an inspiring educational environment. 
  
I am, and always have been, of the view that Orange High School is much bigger than one 
person. As a result, I am very confident that our school will continue to achieve even            
higher levels of success into the future due to the collective talents, passion and hard work 
of students, teachers and ultimately, yourselves as parents. 
  
I look forward to continuing to plan for our future with our schools leadership team over 
the coming months and will work even harder to ensure a smooth handover to a new     
leader next year. 
  
I am happy to talk with any parents or community members to reassure them of the 
schools direction and priorities. 
  
David Lloyd 
Principal 



The Indigenous Boys Dance group showcased their talents in front of many eager and enthusiastic students from 
Canowindra Public School. The boys spoke about their culture, played the didgeridoo and danced for the students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Year 12 students who have now completed their Higher School Certificate. I wish them well as they 
wait for their results and I look forward to seeing them all at the Year 12 Graduation Ball. 
 
End of course examinations are continuing next week and I would like to ensure all students do their best by seek-
ing support  from their teachers or Year Advisors if required. 
 
“Leadership is the capacity to translate vision into reality.” Orange High School is built on the foundation of this 
strong vision, where student learning is always at the forefront of everything we do. Orange High School teachers 
pride themselves on teaching our leaders to build the capacity of the team, to see their vision tweaked and to con-
tinue on a trajectory of growth for the future. This foundation is what we all strive to impart to the students in our 
school community. 
 
Helene Hamilton 
Relieving Principal 



Well done to the Year 10 Dance elective class for their performance on Monday at the                                                           

National Disability Insurance Scheme opening day in the Orange Centrepoint Arcade. 

Last Friday, Orange High 
School hosted Dr Noel Ye 
Naung, Lecturer at CSU 
School of   Dentistry and 
Health Sciences.  
 
Dr Noel gave an informative 
presentation to interested  
students wishing to pursue 
a career in Dentistry. 

 
Mr Pearson 





 

Cost is: $20.00 for a copy of the magazine 

                    $7.00 for a copy of the CD 

To place and order you can:  

 Email the school on orange-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Phone 6362 3444 and ask for Claire     OR 

 Fill in the form below and get your student to return it to the front office 

(don’t forget to give your name, a phone number, the name and year of your student  

and  whether  you require a magazine or a CD) 

ORDER FORM MIRROR MAGAZINE 

Student Name……………………………………………………………………………….  Year ……………….. 

Parent Name …………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact details (Phone/email) ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Payment may be made by cash, cheque or Eftpos 

Item Cost No of copies  

required 

Total owed 

Hard copy Mirror Magazine $20.00   

CD Mirror Magazine $ 7.00   





Thank you to Brett Causer at "Motion as Medicine" 

for his kind support and sponsorship of our Sports 

Awards ceremony. Please visit Brett for any Exer-

cise Physiology needs and give him a massive 

thank you from us here at OHS.  

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to send out a huge thank you to 

Fiona & Paul Rossiter from Bissy's Cafe Orange for 

generously sponsoring our OHS Sports Awards 

ceremony to be held on Wednesday, November 

15. Please pay Bissy's Cafe a visit at 88 Warrendine 

Street and thank them for us. If you would like to 

help us celebrate and grow our sporting culture 

and success by sponsoring our Sports Awards cere-

mony, please contact Orange High School. Tickets 

are now on sale for all students and families for 

$25 each from the front office. 

PDHPE Faculty 

 


